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Wilson, Tabatha

From: Gene Dunaway <gene.dunaway@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2015 12:20 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Comment on C&H Modification Request : ARG590001 AFIN 51-00164

Please accept my comments.  
 
I appreciate C&H realizing the pond as designed is insufficient to address their waste disposal plans at the site. 
As I've offered before, CAFO's  are not appropriate for the Ozark region because of Karst geological features. 
This is especially inappropriate given the status of the watershed of the Buffalo river as a Scenic River and 
economic generator. I've seen how those liners work and they inevitable leak after a while.  
 
Since this operation is similar to a small city in waste output, the company should be required to install a 
sewage treatment plant or package plant with a back up distribution strategy since the water from those plants is 
discharged on the surface.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
Gene 
--  
Gene Dunaway 
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